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All Saints Primary School  
Weekly Parent Email  

 
Dear All,  
 
I am delighted that we are in a position where we can safely edge back towards normality as far as school timings 
are concerned. Whilst we have still been well within the minimum recommended hours for primary school children, 
we have been well aware that staggered timings have resulted in lost teaching and learning times.  
 
With effect from Monday 21stSeptember, the following timings will be in place:  
 
 
Morning:                          

 School gates open at 8:45am for ALLpupils.  
 All pupils should be in school by 8:55am at the latest.  
 Entrances for pupils will continue to be the same.  
 Please feel free to drop off in the drive (do be aware that the buses may slow the flow).  
 Once you have dropped off your child, please do not hang around the school grounds.  
 Please respect social distancing guidelines.  

 
 
Afternoon:                     

 Diamond and Topaz Classes will be dismissed at 3:20pm  
 Older siblings of pupils in Diamonds and Topaz classes will also be released at 3:20pm.  
 Please do not use the drive for picking up.  
 Please wait in the relevant bubble’s coned off area for your child.  
 Please leave the schools grounds once you have collected your child(ren). It is hoped that all families being 

collected at 3:20pm will be off school grounds prior to KS2 being released.  
 Please respect social distancing guidelines.  
 Ruby and Sapphire Classes will be released at 3:30pm.  
 Please wait in the relevant bubble’s coned off area for your child.  
 Please respect social distancing guidelines.  

 
 
If you have any questions, please do not hesitate in getting in touch.  

Thanks for your continued support in keeping our pupils and families safe in these trying times.  

  

Nigel Roberts  
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